
DuPont Imaging Technologies 

July 23,2007 

DuPont Imaging Technologies 
250 Cheesequake Road 
Parlin, NJ 08859 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region 1 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406- 14 1 5 

Dear Sirs, 

This letter is to inform you that the 150 mCi AM-241 isotope source listed on our NRC Materials 
License 29-02065-01 has been transferred to the manufacturer. A letter from NDC Infrared 
regarding the transfer of source ownership to their possession is attached. 
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As this is the last isotope on our license, we hereby request cancellation of said license. 

erely, fi 
Dave Steward, 
Site Manager 

Robeh W. Peyton, 
Sr. Project Engineer - Radiation Safety 

Attachment: NDC Infrared letter 

cc: George Osei 
Michael S. Hanby 
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March 12,2007 

Mr. Robert Payton 
DuPont 
250 Cheesequake Road 
Parlin, NJ 08859 
(732) 613-2092 

Dear Mr, Payton: 

Please be advised that the radioactive device(s) as detailed below have been received by NDC Inflared 
Engineering under W# 15012. As of Mach 2,2007, NDC Infbrd Engineering has taken possession 
and title of these devices. 

Date Received Model NDC S/N Source S / N  Isotolpc Acthi6 h C i )  

03/02/2007 1662 1924 8744 LV Amm-241 150 

Notification of this transfer must be sent to your government agency that controls radiation in your area, 
This notification must be sent on company letterhead. If you have my questions please feel fiet to give 
me a cdI. 

Sincerely, 

Frank Aguke 
Radiation Safety Officer 
WlDC Mared Engineering hc 

NDC Infrared Engineering InC., 5314 North Irwindale Avenue, 
Irwindale, CA 91706 USA 

Telephone: (626) 960 - 3300, Fax : (626) 939-3870, 
info@ndcinfrared. corn 

www.ndcinfrared.com 

http://www.ndcinfrared.com
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DuPont Imaging Technologies 
250 Cheesequake Road 
Parlin, NJ 08859 

United S t a t e s  Ragulatory Commission 
Region 1 
475 Al lendale  Road 
King of P r u s s i a ,  PA 19406-1415 



This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated 

includes'an administrative review has been performed. 

. - .  
, and to inform you that the initial processing which 7 AiI(1-7 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

0 Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number :;"{[, ,!! ,. f . 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 
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NRC FORM 532 (RI) 

(6-96) 

Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


